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Leighton, Adele

From: Jesse Wright Uesse@ecsi-nh.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2008 9:48 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; OCA Litigation; townadmin~atkinson-nh.gov; Carmody, Jody;
jim.garrity@leg.state.nh.us; Naylor, Mark; Thunberg, Marcia; Eckberg, Stephen R.; Hollenberg,
Rorie; sally.theriault©comcast.net; Howland, Debra; sfk.sumnerkalman@comcast.net

Cc: hwengineer@ground-tech.com

Subject: Hampstead Area Water Company

Distinguished Ladies and Gentlemen,

Naturally occurring water is a finite resource that belongs to all inhabitants of this world. It is not to be horded,
polluted, redirected, sold for profit by any particular person or group, without everyone affected being considered.
There is precedence, all over the United States that prohibits individuals from pumping subsurface water to the
extent that it negatively affects others.

What HAWC is proposing, is as immoral as the wealthy cattle barons of 150 years ago damming up the rivers and
streams in the West, to hoard the surface water for their own cattle, while forcing their neighbors out of business.
Laws have been passed to keep the unscrupulous, from performing acts such as this. More recently, in farm
states where irrigation of crops showed profitability, certain farmers were over pumping the aquifers for their own
personal gain, leaving others without so much as drinking water. Again, laws and regulations had to be put in
place to curb the greedy.

Please reconsider your support to allow these individuals, the permission to rape our aquifer, for their personal
profit.

Jesse Wright

Environmental Compliance Specialists, Inc.
603 642-9200 x 205
jesse@ecsi-nh .com
http ://www.ecsi-nh .com
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